
EMS SYSTEM ADVISORY #2023-5/30 

TO: Riverside County EMS System 

FROM: Reza Vaezazizi MD, Medical Director 
Dan Bates, EMS Administrator  

SUBJECT: 

DATE: 

Cathedral City Emergency Medical Dispatch Implementation 

May 30, 2023 

We are pleased to announce that Cathedral City Public Safety Answering Point (PSAP) has been approved 
as an Emergency Medical Dispatch (EMD) center for their service area in Riverside County. Please ensure 
that all necessary personnel are informed of this change in Cathedral City’s level of dispatch service. 
Cathedral City Fire Department will be providing EMD services beginning on May 31, 2023 @ 0800. 
Please join REMSA in welcoming Cathedral City as the latest member of EMD centers in Riverside 
County’s EMS System.  

If you have general questions, please contact the EMS Agency at (951) 358-5029, or for an urgent matter, 
the REMSA Duty Officer at (951) 712-3342. 
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